
 

 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
FROM: Michael C. Van Milligen, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Set Public Hearing for Disposition of City-Owned Property at 612 Lincoln 
 
DATE: March 8, 2023 
 
 
Housing & Community Development Director Alexis Steger is recommending City 
Council set a Public Hearing for April 3, 2023, to approve the disposition of City-owned 
real property located at 612 Lincoln Ave to Affordable Housing Network Inc. 
 
I concur with the recommendation and respectfully request Mayor and City Council 
approval. 
 
 
 
      _____________________________________ 
      Michael C. Van Milligen 
 
 
MCVM:sv 
Attachment 
cc: Crenna Brumwell, City Attorney 

Cori Burbach, Assistant City Manager 
Alexis Steger, Housing & Community Development Director 
Maddy Haverland, Urban Development and Housing Rehabilitation Project 
Manager 


